
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/22/2017 1:15:51 PM
Subject: Re: INVITATION

​Please regret. He'll be in Beaufort


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 9:42 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: INVITATION 
 
Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: hcmayhill@aol.com [mailto:hcmayhill@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 22, 2017 8:48 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office 
Subject: INVITATION
 
Greetings Honorable Lt. Governor Bryant;
 
I am the person who took you for a ride on my Spyder Can-Am 3-wheel motorcycle in Rock 
Hill a few weeks ago at the Hospice Center.
 
I live just a mile from the Hospice Center and would like to invite you and your wife to our 
Open House. We do this about every 3-4 years as a thank you to our friends and 
acquaintances who have made a difference in our lives as well as serving our communities.
 
South Carolina Rep. Raye Felder and U.S. Congressman Ralph Norman plan to attend.
 
We hope to see you.
 
Harvey & Lin Mayhill

 
You are invited – Saturday 

December 9 th 

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov


4:00 PM – 9:00 PM
 
As Christmas approaches, people are bustling about in search of gifts for family, friends,
neighbors and co-workers. They also are in search for just the right card to send their Holiday
& Christmas Greetings. A box of cards at the Dollar Store, compared to a box of designer
cards from a fashionable store or website, is still going to provide the same message,
“MERRY CHRISTMAS”.
 
By the time these cards are purchased, selected for the ‘just right’ message for your recipient,
addressing them and supplying postage (sometimes sending the card to a nearby neighbor), an
enormous amount of time and expense has elapsed.
 
We have elected to put that same time and expense into a Christmas Open House for our
family, friends, and neighbors.
 
This is our way of saying Thank You for supporting us in our various activities. It also
provides us with an opportunity to personally say Happy Holidays and especially Merry
CHRISTmas.
 
There will be plenty of festive foods, music and fellowship. Come any time after 4:00 PM,
enjoy visiting with old friends and meeting new ones.
 
PLEASE R.S.V.P. 
Harvey & Lin Mayhill
2873 Forest Hills Circle
Rock Hill, SC 29732
803-980-2454
HCMAYHILL@AOL.COM
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